
Australian Government Funding: $5.6 million 
Australian Government: $5.6 million 
Western Australian Government: $1.4 million 

Problem Description 
Toodyay Road forms part of the Roe Highway to Toodyay Route that links the 
north-eastern Wheatbelt to Perth. The route carries a large volume of 
commuter and tourist traffic, and heavy vehicles. Toodyay Road, within the 
Wheatbelt section from east of Jingaling Brook Road to Toodyay, is deficient 
in many areas including the seal and shoulder width, lack of overtaking lanes 
and roadside hazards in the clear zones. Between January 2014 and 
December 2018, Toodyay Road had the highest rate of killed and serious 
injury crashes within the Wheatbelt region.  

The project will widen the seal on two sections of Toodyay Road between 
Jingaling Brook and Toodyay, with the provision for a passing lane within the 
Jingaling Brook section. 

Project Benefits 
Benefits include: 

 Improve road safety for all road users. 
 Improve efficiency and network 

reliability. 
 The project is expected to support 45 

direct and indirect jobs during the 
construction phase of the project. 

Project Timelines 

 This project is expected to commence 
construction in late-2020 and be 
completed by early-2021. 
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